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USCIB: 14.6/1 

23 June 1954 

MFMORANDUH FOR THE Ml!MBERS OF USCm: 

Subject: Visits to GCHQ. 

'lb.e Director, National Security Agency has forwarded the following 
information, received from SUSLO, London, with a request that it be 
provided to the members of USCIB: 

"Accommodations and transportation for visitors to GCHQ w:il.l. 
be very difficult to obtain during the August holiday and horse 
;racing season in Cheltenham, Fllgl.and. For this reason it is 
requested that visits to GCHQ planned for August be postponed 
until September or October. n 

JONES 
Secretary, USCm 
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